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Senate Passes House Bill 97-FN

Concord, NH - Senator Carson released the following statement on House
Bill 97-FN, protecting the privacy of Granite Staters:

"Privacy is a fundamental right that must be protected in our increasingly connected
world," stated Senator Carson.

"By establishing an additional penalty for privacy violations, we are sending a clear
message that the privacy of our citizens is a priority, and those who violate it will face
appropriate consequences."
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